
          This term, we’re introducing a Book of the
Month—a fictional story woven with elements of
fact, designed to capture the atmosphere and
emotions of a particular time period. It’s a perfect
blend of imagination and history.
Our calendar is also bursting with exciting jam-
packed events throughout the term, so keep an eye
out for what’s coming up!
Meanwhile, the 501 Reading Challenge is in full
swing - congratulations to the five readers who
have already completed it!
Remember, reading isn’t just about reaching a goal;
it’s about building skills, expanding your
imagination, and discovering new worlds.
Keep reading and keep exploring!
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Hello from the library! 

IN SPRING, THE WORLD BLOOMS—
AND SO DO THE PAGES OF A GOOD

BOOK.



EVENTS

 In the
future...

Sport
Management
Debate Event 
Dino day 

     This term’s events were centred
around Harry Potter Days, where
students took part in a colouring
competition and undertook a quiz.
Congratulations to our winners and
well done to all who took part.

We also celebrated VE Day with a
display and a focus on celebrating our
past.

In exciting news, we have teamed up
with Team History to offer a book of
the month. The first book is Mill Girl,
which is based on the cotton mills. In
response to this, the librarians have
been working on a project focusing on
the cotton mills in Tyldesley. 



RECOMMENDED
READSNew Books

The Rise and Fall of the
Dinosaurs is a fascinating look

at the prehistoric world,
packed with science and

storytelling. Both students and
the librarian are budding
paleontologists, so we’ve
added this book to mark

Dinosaur Day. We expect it to
fly off the shelf.
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The King of Nothing is a new book
by Nathanael Lessore, whose

‘Steady For This’ was a huge hit
with our Year 7s through BookBuzz.

His writing is funny, honest, and
full of heart—perfect for readers

who want something real. It is very
exciting to see students pick this

up!



Thank you for reading!

OPENING TIMES
Monday

8.00am-4.00pm Week A
8.00am-2.00pm Week B

Tuesday
8.00am-4.00pm

Wednesday
8.00am-4.00pm

Thursday
8.00am-4.00pm

Friday
8.00am-3.30pm

CLUBS AND CHALLENGES

THURSDAYS 3-3.45

A new podcast club is starting next term,
offering a fresh platform for students to share

their thoughts on the books and characters they
love—or even those they don't! The club will

meet every Tuesday from 3 PM to 4 PM, giving
everyone a chance to create and explore new

voices within Freddie’s community.
The 501 Reading Challenge!

The 501 Reading Challenge is officially underway,
running from January to July. 

Don’t forget: Every review your post on AccessIt
earns you two reward points. Happy reading


